
95 Lane Closure Content – Week of July 29 
  
 
  
   The express version 

• Weather permitting, there are upcoming closures this week on the I-95 SB regular 
lanes  

 
 
I-95 southbound 
 
Drivers can expect a single left lane closure overnight on I-95 southbound between Exit 
136/Centreport Parkway and Exit 133/Falmouth. Crews will be installing work zone signs and 
building construction entrances to the median. All lanes will open by 10 a.m. the following morning, 
expect on Friday, when all lanes reopen by 6 a.m. On Saturday, all lanes will reopen by 5 a.m.   
 

• Monday, July 29: 9 p.m. – 10 a.m. 
• Tuesday, July 39: 9 p.m. – 10 a.m. 
• Wednesday, July 31: 9 p.m. – 10 a.m. 
• Thursday, August 1: 9 p.m. – 10 a.m. 
• Friday, July 26: 10 p.m. – 5 a.m. 

 
More info 
 
Drivers are advised to travel safely and pay attention to on-road signage if traveling in this area 
during these closures. Visit https://www.expresslanes.com/projects/fredericksburg-extension to 
learn more about the project. 
 

https://www.expresslanes.com/projects/fredericksburg-extension

